
 

 

 April 30, 2014 
 

Lion Vassil Kliavkov 
19, Ibar Str. 
Plovdiv,  4000 
Bulgaria 
 
Dear Lion Vassil Kliavkov: 
 
Congratulations on the formation and sponsorship of the Plovdiv Leo Club! 
 
Thanks to the concern and commitment of Lions throughout the world, Leo clubs have provided young people the 
opportunity to develop their leadership skills and experience the rewards of community service for over 50 years. 
Because of this opportunity, both the Leos and the people they serve will benefit. 
 
As the Leo club advisor, you should have already received a shipment with a kit that contains detailed information 
to assist your new Leo club officers, a second kit that includes information for your Lions club concerning its 
responsibilities as a Leo club sponsor, and Leo lapel pins for all charter members of your new Leo club. 
 
This second package includes the Leo club’s Certificate of Organization, which should be presented to the Leo club 
members at a special ceremony. Also included are two Leo club extension award certificates from the Lions Clubs 
International President. These extension certificates are meant for the Leo club advisor and the sponsoring Lions 
club president. If there is anyone else your Lions club would like to recognize with an extension certificate, please 
don’t hesitate to request additional certificates from the Youth Programs Department. The certificate is also 
suitable for presentation to a Leo who was instrumental in organizing the new club.  
 
Should you have additional questions about your new Leo club, please contact Courtney Golden in the Youth 
Programs Department at +1 (630) 468-6759 or Leo@lionsclubs.org. I also encourage you to regularly visit the Leo 
Zone on the LCI website, which is a section dedicated specifically to the Leo Club Program. The Leo Zone can be 
accessed at www.lionsclubs.org/leoclubs and includes information especially for Leo club advisors. Again, our 
congratulations to your Lions club, to the members of the Leo club, and to you, personally, for extending this 
opportunity to youth.  
 
With warm regards,  

 
Jessica Hoey, Manager 
Youth Programs Department 
 

cc:  Stanislav Sirakov, 2013-14 District Governor, District 130 
 Ivan Ignatov, 2013-14 District Leo Chairperson, District 130 

Delyana Lukova, Plovdiv Philippopolis Lions Club President 2013-14  
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